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1. I noticed the proposal is pretty explicit in wanting a dumpster similar to the one you 
currently use. Are you 100% set on that? We don’t currently offer dumpster level 
service. We use 65-gallon roll carts. Are you open to trying a different method? 

 
We are looking for a container that can have a tightly sealed lid to prevent smells, insect or 
rodent issues.  In addition, the 65 gallon roll carts would require a substantial amount of 
containers of this size which is not ideal for the facility.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


